Michael May

From: Michael May

Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2024 9:43 AM

To: ‘Julie Hagen'

Cc: Jason Wilke

Subject: RE: [External] Re: New Parking on east side of the street

Thank you, Julie, for your email and our recent conversation. | am copying Ald. Wilke as you had intended in your
original messages below (the email address had a misspelling).

Sincerely,
Mike

Michael May, PE, PTOE, RSP1

Senior Civil Engineer — Traffic & Transportation
City of Wauwatosa

7725 W. North Avenue

Wauwatosa, Wl 53213

General: 414-479-8900

Direct: 414-479-8930

mmay@wauwatosa.net

From: Julie Hagen <jsh8hsj@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 6:47 PM

To: Michael May <mmay@wauwatosa.net>; jwilke@waywatosa.net
Subject: [External] Re: New Parking on east side of the street

| meant to say individuals are parking on the west side of the street which is not allowed.

On Wed, Oct 9, 2024, 6:43 PM Julie Hagen <jsh8hsj@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi,

| have called several called several times regarding the lifting parking hours from 2 hours to unlimited. It is a mess
during drop off and pick up. The students are walking on lawns as there is no room on the road. During the day if
anyone has company or workers coming to their houses there is no where to park. Now individuals are parking on the
east side, especially during pick up. | understand the reason is students having to walk a block to get their cars. Actually
athletes after practice. Is it always about sports. There are lights up and down the street. | didn't know this is
considered an unsafe neighborhood. Who thought about the individuals who live here and pay taxes.

What is going to happen when there are snow banks? This was a ridiculous idea.

Sincerely

Julie Hagen - | live in between Center and Clark on 115th. The busiest street



